
 

23 May 2025 
 
Dear Applicant 
 

Our Ref: FOI 772 
 

Your request for information received on 16 May 2025 has been handled under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 
 
Request 
 

Could the housing executive please provide information on the following? 
  
With regards to response FOI 724, concerning the bins at Pinkerton flats, New Lodge 
Road, could the Housing Executive please detail the costs of these 74 additional 
collections over a 2 year period? 

 
Our response 
 
Total cost of all works is £19850. 
 
This concludes our response. 
 
  
  


